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Barn Quilt Workshop to Be Conducted
Barn quilts are a way of promoting agritourism and show casing rural pride. Coming up on
Thursday, March 23, we will be conducting a barn quilt workshop at the Northeast Kansas Heritage
Complex, south of Holton. This complex is located at 12200 214th Road. This workshop will be
held from 12:30 to 4:00 p.m.

We will have limited number of spaces and the enrollment deadline will be Friday, March 10th to the
Meadowlark Extension District Office in Oskaloosa. Cost of this workshop will be $35.00 which
covers supplies and boards. Payment is due at time of registration and is non-refundable. Checks are
to be made payable to the Jefferson County 4-H Council In case the class is full, we will place you
on a waiting list in case of cancellations.

To register, contact the Oskaloosa Office at 785-863-2212 or visit our district website for a link to
the registration form. Contact the Oskaloosa Office with further questions.

 


